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TITLE:  State Approval of University of Hawai'i-Manoa Visual Arts Educator 
Preparation Program  

 
 
 

The Hawaii Teacher Standards Board approves the following recommendations of 
its Educator Preparation Program Review Team for University of Hawai'i-Manoa: 
 
The University of Hawai'i-Manoa Visual Arts Teacher Education Program is 
granted Continuing Approval with the following conditions, effective November 
1, 2013 through December 31, 2020. The program may recommend 
candidates for licensure in: 
 

 
Art 6-12. 
 
The University of Hawai'i-Manoa is in the process of developing common 
assessments across all programs and content areas and incorporating the edTPA 
rubrics and requirements. Rather than revising the current assessments, the 
University of Hawai'i-Manoa Visual Arts Teacher Education Program must submit to 
the HTSB by July1, 2014: 
 

1. A rubric for Planning Instruction in Visual Arts that clearly 
describes the performances required of the teacher candidates to 
indicate mastery of the standard. The rubric must also have 
objective descriptors that clearly indicate what the teacher 
candidates should know and be able to do at the different levels.  

 
2. A rubric for the Evaluation of Student Teachers in Visual Arts that 

clearly describes the performances required of the teacher 
candidates to indicate mastery of the standard. The rubric must 
also have objective descriptors that clearly indicate what the 
teacher candidates should know and be able to do at the different 
levels.  

 
3. A rubric for the Evaluation of the Teacher Work Sample in Visual 

Arts that clearly describes the performances required of the 
teacher candidates to indicate mastery of the standard. The rubric 
must also have objective descriptors that clearly indicate what the 
teacher candidates should know and be able to do at the different 
levels.  

 
Should the program fail to submit any report or verification required above 
their continuing approval will lapse on the date following the missed deadline. 

 
The unit must explain any changes to this program in its Annual Report due each 
year to HTSB. 



A letter shall be sent to the University of Hawai'i-Manoa on behalf of the 
Board to communicate this decision. 
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